Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Quest Corporation of America, Inc.
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: January 16, 2018, 5:30 p.m. – 7:30 p.m.
PLACE: The American Legion Department of Florida, 1912A Lee Road, Orlando, Florida 32810
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Financial Management No.: 239496-3.

Project Description: State Road 423 (John Young Parkway) widening from State Road 50 to Shader Road.

This is a construction project to widen John Young Parkway from four to six lanes. The limits of the project are from State Road 50 (West Colonial Drive) to Shader Road. Other improvements include curb and gutter, drainage system improvements, two new ponds, sidewalks, lighting, signing and pavement markings, intelligent transportation system (ITS) improvements and signals.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: N/A – Informal Open House.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting Shemir Wiles, Public Information Coordinator, (321)319-8130, Shemir.Wiles@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Carlton Daley, FDOT Project Manager, (321)319-8129 or Carlton.Daley@dot.state.fl.us.
